
 

 

Hi Bulldogs,  

 
Congratulations on your acceptance to UGA! We look forward to welcoming you to campus in 
the spring of 2026.  

  

All first-year students are required to live on campus and registration for spring 2026 will open on 
Monday, October 6, 2025. 

  

We will continue to keep you updated on the spring housing registration process, so please be on 
the lookout for emails from housing@uga.edu! 

  

Once you have a UGA email account (which occurs after you have paid the commitment deposit), 
all communication from University Housing will be sent to that email address only. 

  
    

University Housing is open Monday-Friday 8 a.m.-5 p.m. to answer your questions. You are 
welcome to email, call or visit our website using the contact information below.  
   
Kim Ellis 
Associate Director for Assignments and Contracts 

University Housing 

University of Georgia 

mailto:housing@uga.edu


706-542-1421  
housing@uga.edu 

housing.uga.edu   

 

http://p9pn0khr.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/tel:7065421421/1/0100019599f0b117-f9c7a20a-ee84-460e-94de-1a78ac8296bc-000000/NU79Ec2uXwyg4tYhFFvO2qP7JKc=417
mailto:housing@uga.edu?subject=FY%20registration
https://p9pn0khr.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fhousing.uga.edu/1/0100019599f0b117-f9c7a20a-ee84-460e-94de-1a78ac8296bc-000000/xKVGDEbxoRyVLUHmy5B7At93eko=417

